
0.0…. 

Dear All, 

We hope that you are all well and enjoyed any of the firework displays that took place. At RCS we are in the middle 

of learning lines and songs for the up coming Nativity productions. This year we will be selling tickets, £2.00 each, 

which can be bought at the school office from Monday 21st November. EYFS & KS1 parents / carers can each buy 2 

tickets per family for one performance, either the 6th or 7th December. If there are any remaining then an email will 

go out stating that more can be bought, on a first come first served basis. There will be hot chocolate served before 

the morning performance on the 7th December. 

KS2 tickets are not restricted as this will take place in the church and therefore 3 tickets per family can be bought, 

also £2.00 each. Drinks & nibbles will be served after the performance.  

We are pleased to announce that RCS is now hiring out the hall, kitchen and playground for parties, clubs etc. If you 

are a parent at the school and you would like to hire the hall or any of the other facilities, please talk to Mrs King.  

Kind regards,  

Lynn Anderson 

Executive Head Teacher 

Diary Dates 

November 

14th - 18th - Assessment week 

24th - School Photos  

30th - Year 3&4 Rehearsal at Burntwood School 

December 

1st - Christmas Lunch 

1st - Full Governing Board Mtg -7pm 

5th - EYFS/KS1 Dress rehearsal 

6th - 2pm EYFS/KS1 Nativity Performance 

7th - 9am Hot Chocolate for all parents / carers prior to Nativity 

7th - 9:45am EYFS/KS1 Nativity Performance 

8th - 7pm Year 3 & 4 concert at Fairfield Hall (Children will be at Fairfield Hall prior to concert with teachers for 

a rehearsal) 

12th - KS2 Dress rehearsal 

13th - 6pm KS2 Nativity Performance in church, followed by drinks & nibbles 

14th - Father Christmas visits (children will be able to visit Father Christmas, have their photo taken & receive a 

small present - £1) 

14th - Class Parties (Teachers will send out further information) 

15th - Christmas Jumper Day at RCS – Everyone is invited to wear a Christmas Jumper & donate £1 to Save the 

Children charity 
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15th - 2:30pm - 4pm Carols by Candlelight, followed by hot chocolate. All are welcome. 
16th - Last Day of Term – School finishes at 3:20pm (EYFS & KS1) and 3:30pm (KS2) 

January 2023 
3rd - INSET Day 
4th - Return to school 

 

 

 

 

Monday 14th November 2022 

EYFS 
Renae-Mae - for excellent hand writing. 
 
Matteo - for excellent settling in to Nursery on his 
first week. 
 

Year 1 
Kacper - for working hard to pick up his number 
bonds to 10.  
Princess - for putting her hand up and contributing in 
class discussions. 
 

Year 2 
Siyame - for trying really hard to be a good friend to 
others. 
 
Millie- Rae - for putting in an extra special effort with 
her handwriting. 

Year 3 
Aroosa - for always trying to be a kind friend to 
others. 
Hadi - for always contributing to class discussion and 
for being an active member of our class community. 

Year 4 
Kauan - for great progress in swimming.  
 
Faris - for showing resilience in swimming. 
 

Year 5 
Bahar - for working hard across all areas of the 
curriculum and always putting in 100% effort 
 
Sky - for working really hard to improve her spelling. 
Keep up the fantastic work! 
 

Year 6 
Biraj - Great use of powerful vocabulary in his 
writing. 
 
Ibrahim - Excellent problem-solving skills when 
working with fractions. 
 

This week’s winner for attendance : 
Year 4 & 6 with 93.3% 

Congratulations! 
 

 


